
 
 

 
 

RFP HED.2022.3 
SHIP Single Family New Construction 

 
On May 24, 2022, Palm Beach County made available up to $2,000,000 of State Housing 
Investments Partnership Program (SHIP) funding to developers for the development of 
Single-family Housing, serving households with incomes no greater than 120% of Area 
Median Income.  Funds are offered to provide loan financing for the construction of SHIP 
Single-Family Units for eligible homebuyers.  
 
On July 7, 2022, a Selection Committee met to review responsive proposals and made 
funding recommendation as follow: 
 

Proposal Score Rank Recommendation 

Davis Commons, by Community 
Land Trust of Palm Beach 
County & the Treasure Coast 
(CLT of PBCTC) 

285 1 $2,000,000.00 

 
The funding recommendations will be considered by the Board of County 
Commissioners (BCC) at its meeting of August 23, 2022.  BCC meetings start at 9:30 
am, and are held at the Palm Beach County Governmental Center, 301 N. Olive Avenue, 
6th Floor Commission Chambers, West Palm Beach, FL 33401.  
 
Please direct questions to Lesley George, Housing Liaison, Department of Housing and 
Economic Development, at lgeorge@pbcgov.org  
 
IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT, THIS NOTICE 
AND THE DOCUMENTS REFERENCED HEREIN MAY BE REQUESTED IN 
ALTERNATE FORMAT.  CONTACT HED AT (561) 233-3600. 
 
POST:  July 8, 2022 

 


